
Cyber bullying workshop 
 
On Weds 13th March we held a ‘Cyber bullying’ workshop for parents. This well intended event was 
designed to: 

 Increase parents understanding of cyberbullying 

 Guide parents through practical strategies so they can prevent cyberbullying 

 Help parents develop their knowledge on how to support their children  

 Give parents the opportunity to meet with experienced staff  

 Give parents the opportunity to meet with other parents who have had similar experiences and 

to gain support and learn from each other 

Please find attached/linked the presentation and the guidance from West Mercia police. 


